

February 17, 2015

Mr. Ken Aries Director of Operations Westwood Public Schools 220 Nahatan Street Westwood, Ma. 02090

Re:

Westwood High School 200 Nahatan Street Westwood, MA 02090

KB# 00076

Dear Mr. Aries:

I am writing to certify that no asbestos-containing building materials were specified for use in, nor to the best of our knowledge installed in, the construction/renovation of Westwood High School, completed in December, 2006.

Very truly yours.

Michael J.) McKoon, AIA

Fice Prevident

KAESTLE BOOS ASSOCIATES, INC.

MJM:nl +--